
 

 

 

 

 

          TGSSS/2024-2025/25                                                                                                                          30.08.2024 

 

Dear Principals, 

I am pleased to inform you that CBSE has given us the honor of hosting the CBSE Cluster IV Kabaddi 
Championship 2024 for Boys & Girls under different categories, scheduled to take place from September 
12th  to 14th, 2024 at Tathagat Gyansthli Senior Secondary School, Atarra, Banda, Uttar Pradesh.  

In this regard, we request you to fill out the Google Forms, all the enclosures/attachments attached with 
this email duly signed by the principal and send the soft copies through return email. Please note that 
offline registration will not be accepted. To confirm your participation, please ensure that the final list of 
participants, along with their specific events, reaches us on or before September 4th, 2024. Additionally, all 
required forms attached for participation must be brought in hard copy on the day of reporting. 

Please feel free to contact the undersigned if there are any queries. 

"We eagerly look forward to welcoming you to Tathagat Gyansthali Senior Secondary School, Atarra, 
Banda."  

With best regards,   

 

 

Principal 

Please find the link to this web page for your refrenace  

Website : https://www.tathagatgyansthli.com/cbsecluster.aspx  

Google form link :  https://forms.gle/e2nY3RF8LSqK4EpVA  

Venue : Tathagat Gyansthli Senior Secondary School, NH-35 Banda Road, Atarra (Banda) 

Venue Goole Map Link 
:https://www.google.com/maps?ll=25.297553,80.555484&z=16&t=h&hl=en&gl=IN&mapclient=embed&ci
d=12524417760657625695 

 


